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Managed Care Plan Procurement – Timeline Update
Monday, January 31, 2022 at 1:47:10 PM Eastern Standard Time
DHCS CommunicaEons

Dear Stakeholders,

DHCS is adjusting the release date of the Medi-Cal MCP Request for Proposal (RFP) to February 9, 2022
(from February 2, 2022). This change will not affect the implementation date of January 1, 2024.

For updates to the RFP schedule, please see: CSB mmc Schedule (ca.gov).
For questions, please send an email to: CDRFP8@dhcs.ca.gov.  
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